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MEET THE STAFF

Annual Fall Festival
Our Fall Festival is coming up quickly, so please mark your calendars for
Saturday, October 13th! The festival will take place at the Mountain View Club
from 11am-2pm. We will have our annual hay ride and pumpkin patch, food,
bouncies, horse rides, face painting, concessions, and of course our annual
Chili Cook-off! If you'd like to participate in the Chili cookoff OR would like to
be a vendor at the event, please email megan.gibb@huntcompanies.com. 

CEL Resident Satisfaction Survey
Our annual CEL Survey is coming up in October! We are looking
forward to hearing your feedback, so please make sure we have
your most current email address on file so you don't miss the
survey! You will have the chance to win some GREAT prizes, just
for completing your survey, including TV's, firesticks, Hot Air
Balloon Rides, Cliff's day passes, and so much more!

3rd Quarter Preventative Maintenance Scheduled
Our Preventative Maintenance schedule for the 3rd quarter
has been posted on Facebook @KirtlandFamilyHousing and
sent to your email for your reference. Please make sure to
find your address to see when your home will be serviced.
This maintenance is necessary for keeping your homes in
the best condition possible. Thank you for your cooperation!



NATIONAL NIGHT OUT
Kirtland's first National Night Out was
a huge success! Thank you to everyone
who came and enjoyed this base-wide
event! We will definitely be making this
an annual event, so we hope you'll join
us next year as well as we continue to
build community between our residents
and our Air Force Security Forces! 
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FOLLOW US ON
FACEBOOK
Don't forget to follow us
on Facebook
@KirtlandFamilyHousing
to stay up to date on
events and important
announcements!

MOVE-IN SURVEY
Congratulations to our most recent monthly
move-in survey winner! Don't forget that
when you complete your move-in survey,
you are entered into a drawing to win a $50
VISA gift card! We appreciate your feedback
so much and strive to improve in our areas
of weakness, so we encourage as many
people to participate as possible. Thank
you!!

KAFB Battle of the Battleships
 

We had a blast hosting this year's Kirtland Air Force
Battle of the Battleships! We enjoy some friendly
competition, and there were definitely some intense
moments! Congratulations to all of the winners and we
hope you all had a good time! We will see you next year,
and just so you know, Kirtland Family Housing is already
planning our first-ever boat for our entry!


